
The New Brunswick Multicultural 
Council (NBMC) and UNI Financial 
Cooperation, in partnership, have 
developed the International Students 
Scholarship Program (ISSP), a 
ground-breaking initiative aimed at 
supporting and encouraging public 
post-secondary students in New 
Brunswick. This collaborative e�ort 
represents a commitment to foster 
diversity, inclusion, and academic 
excellence within the province’s 
educational landscape. 

Through the ISSP, eligible candidates 
will receive vital financial assistance, 
enabling them to pursue their 
educational goals and contribute to 
the vibrant multicultural tapestry of 
New Brunswick.

ISSP-PBEI@nbmc-cmnb.ca
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